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Summary: Child and Family Practice Review  

of the Death of a Youth in the Care of the Director in 2021 
 

Circumstances of the Fatality 

The review examined the Indigenous Child and Family Services Agency involvement 
with a youth who died. The youth received guardianship services at the time of the 
death. 
 
Findings 

The director demonstrated a clear commitment to supporting the youth. Collaboration 
with the youth’s care team to meet the youth’s needs was consistent. This included 
monthly meetings to plan for the youth. Documentation of this planning and related 
assessments was thorough. 
 
Actions 

No actions were required to address the findings of the review.   

The review was completed in February 2022.  
 


